
ASIAN ASSOCIATION OF  ORAL  AND 

MAXILLOFACIAL  SURGEONS 
 

 

Letter of Condolence 

 

 
 

It is with great sadness that we learnt of Professor Cheung Lim Kwong’s passing. 

 

Professor Cheung was a prominent Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeon and had an illustrious career. He 

was a well-respected and highly regarded member of the Asian Association of Oral and Maxillofacial 

Surgeons served as an executive member, and was conferred the honorary fellowship in recognition 

of his stellar achievements. 

 

On behalf of all members of the Asian Association of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeons, we would 

like to express our deepest condolences to the family of Prof Cheung. 

 

His contributions to our field had been immense, his loss will be deeply felt. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
Dr. Gunaseelan Rajan,      Prof. Tetsu Takahashi 

President,       Executive Director, 

Asian AOMS.       Asian AOMS. 


